
From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 7/11/2012 4:03:37 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: R. 11-02-019: Energy Division Data request

Laura,

The CPUC’s Energy Division requests the following information regarding PG&E’s Pipeline 
Safety Enhancement Plan (PSEP):

1) What was PG&E’s actual PSEP costs incurred in 2011 that shareholders will absorb?

What was PG&E’s actual PSEP costs incurred Year-To-Date for work done in 2012?2)

3) What does PG&E expect to incur in PSEP costs for the remaining months of 2012? 
Show by month.

Identify what proportion of the amounts requested above are considered by PG&E to be work 
that is to comply with a preexisting regulatory requirement and describe the preexisting 
regulatory requirement(s).

Please provide a response to these questions by 7/20/12.

If you have any questions, contact Eugene Cadenasso at (415) 703-1214.

Thank you,

SB GT&S 0020382



Eugene
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